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Bids accepted for 2 Brown Co bridge projects
(KNZA)--Bids have been accepted for two Brown County bridge replacement
projects scheduled for next year.

The Brown County Commission Monday accepted the low bid submitted by
Norfolk Construction, of Norfolk, Nebraska, for the replacement of a bridge
about six miles southeast of Hiawatha on 200th Street over the Wolf River in the
amount of $316,815.

The bid was among four received.

Construction of the new 95 by 26-foot bridge is tentatively scheduled to start
March 18, 2019.

The Commission also accepted the low bid submitted by Norfolk Construction
for the replacement of a bridge about 2 %2 miles north of Morrill on Dewberry
Road over Pony Creek in the amount of $299,276.

The bid was among four received.

Construction of the new 90 by 26-foot bridge is tentatively scheduled to start
April 29, 2019.
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